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Today, the Transportation Committee of the Los Angeles City Council voted unanimously to approve a Department of Transportation (LADOT) report on the impact of the proposed bus route changes in conjunction with the opening of the Metro Red Line in the San Fernando Valley.  The report recommends that LADOT continue to work closely with MTA staff, prior to and after the opening of the Metro Red Line Stations in North Hollywood and Universal City, to evaluate and minimize any negative impacts on transit users.  Transportation Committee Chair, Rudy Svorinich, asked for a progress report from LADOT in six months.

In other actions, the City’s Intergovernmental Relations Committee voted to support (Holden voting yes, Ferraro and Goldberg absent) Governor Gray Davis’ Traffic Congestion Relief Plan, which incorporates the tenets of AB 2816 (Kuehl), authorizing the MTA to conduct a major capital improvement study evaluating the growth of traffic congestion on a portion of the 101 Freeway.

Finally, the Intergovernmental Relations Committee voted to approve (Holden voting yes, Ferraro and Goldberg absent) a City of Los Angeles resolution urging Congress to fully fund the MTA’s FY 2001 Transportation Appropriations request.  Committee Chair, Nate Holden, added 

an amendment asking for the MTA to thoroughly examine transit alternatives other than the ones proposed for the Mid-City segment.
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